
A ROYAL WELCOME TO MR. DOORE

Dear Royals,

Mr. Daniel Doore was appointed by the Romulus Board of Education to serve as the Principal at
Romulus Central School District, at the August 27, 2024, Board of Education meeting. Mr.
Doore attended the Board of Education meeting with his family. Mrs. Madonna, the current
Interim Principal, will continue in her role to support Mr. Doore's transition. Mr. Doore will start at
Romulus CSD on September 3, 2024.

Mr. Doore comes highly recommended following a rigorous interview process that involved
multiple stakeholders, including teachers, non-instructional staff, parents, and district leaders.
His extensive leadership experience and dedication to student success made him the standout
candidate for this crucial role.

Mr. Doore's impressive background includes serving as Assistant Principal at both Waterloo
Middle School and Waterloo High School, where he played a key role in district safety,
Professional Learning Communities, and Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS).
He has also been actively involved in various district-level committees, including safety,
technology, and mental health, demonstrating his commitment to fostering a safe and supportive
learning environment.

We are excited to welcome Mr. Doore to the Romulus Central School District community and
are confident that his leadership will greatly benefit our students, staff, and families. His
dedication to education and his focus on creating a positive, inclusive environment align
perfectly with our district's values and goals. We look forward to working together to continue



providing excellent educational opportunities for all our students. Please join us in warmly
welcoming Mr. Doore to Romulus Central School District as we begin this new chapter.

With Royal Pride,
Mrs. Jennifer Hayden
Superintendent
Romulus CSD


